
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 23, 2025 
 

Hymn # 31 “Great Is the Lord” 

Scripture Reading - Psalm 134 

Prayer of Invocation 

Hymn # 404 “The Solid Rock” 

Operation Christmas Child Moment 

Sharing of Favorite Scripture Passages or 

Devotional Thoughts 
 
 

 
 

Hymn # 458 “Gentle Shepherd” (twice) 

Offering 

Shelly Williams, Rocky Rowe & Bob Hart 

“Kindness” * 
 

Message – Words Matter 

Hymn # 452 “Make Me a Blessing” 

Benediction 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Live stream and previous sermons online at 
truememorial.org 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

*AFTER this song, children are dismissed for 
Children’s Church downstairs.  Nursery and 
toddler rooms are open throughout worship.   

 

 

Tuesday Morning Prayer  Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. to 

a time of prayer in the church library. Giving thanks and praying 

for needs in our families, missionaries, our communities and 

worldwide. 
 

 
 

Youth Group!  Teens, 7th grade and up, are invited 6:30 - 
8:30 p.m.  Tuesday evenings for dinner, studying God’s Word, 
worship and games!  Teens growing in their faith and reaching 
others in our community.  
 

Part of Youth Group is dinner.  Many of the teens do not have 
time for dinner before Youth Group meets on Tuesday 
evenings.  If you would like to occasionally provide dinner,  
please contact Carol Corbett (603) 512-9570 
 
 
 

 

NO Keepers this week – See you 
on March 5th! Children from Pre-K 
through sixth grade are invited here 
Wednesday evenings 6:30 to 8 p.m. for 
games, crafts, snacks and most 
importantly, Bible based lessons with 
application!   

 

Children come to Keepers for the fun activities, many do not 
attend church at any other time.  We have a mission field here 
at home!   Always looking for anyone to help provide 
snacks! To help, please contact;  Ginny Weeks  (603) 
781-8028, Laura Savard  (603) 957-1503,  Halie Lewis 
(207) 604-8071 or Gail Malone (603) 767-3800 
 

 

 
Sunday School for All!    Everyone invited! 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday mornings. Children’s classes are downstairs, and Teens 
are in the loft.  Grown ups –be part of great discussions and 
encouraging one another while learning more about God;  back 
of the Sanctuary is currently studying Ezekial, and a second class 
studying 1 John, meets in the Fellowship Hall.  

 

 

 

 

 

Women’s Fellowship Potluck Brunch  

10 AM, March 15th here at the church!   
 

Getting to know one another, some games and 
time with God, and of course the brunch! 
Sign up in the foyer and let us know what you 
might bring for the potluck brunch; breakfast 
casserole, fruit, muffins, yogurt, etc. 
 

Along with a time of fellowship, we will be 
coming alongside “Together Family Services” 
in Rochester. Below are the items that they are 
in most need of right now. (You don’t have to 
bring something, but every little bit helps!); 
 

Diapers, sizes 4,5,6 
Spring clothing Newborn-2T, boys and girls 
New, unopened, smaller toys 
The never-ending need for Market Basket, 
Hannaford and Walmart gift cards. 
 

Together Family provides support, counseling 
and other resources for young families that 
may be struggling financially or with 
relationships.  This is a Christian organization 
truly meeting the needs of those in our 
community.  If you have questions, please 
contact Tracy Chafe (603) 507-8612, Susan 
Heimann (603) 767-5015 or Gail Littlefield                    
               (603) 343-8209 

 

 True Memorial Baptist Church 
 

Touching Lives with Scripture 

Keepers of  
TRUE Faith 

 



 Paul Veit will be here at True Memorial  

on April 27th  

9:30 a.m. and 10:45 p.m. 
 

 
 

We are excited to welcome Paul Veit back this year!  

Paul travels the country talking about creation vs. 

evolution, in hopes of showing people the truth about 

who we are as one designed in the image of God. 
 

Paul is an archeologist and a theologian,  

using science to prove the Bible’s accuracy,  

on creation and historical events.   

Bring your questions, and your notebooks! 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Fraser Browning went to be with his Lord and Savior 

on February 17th.  He will be missed by so many.  He 

was actively involved in Word Radio and Missions 

here at True.  The memorial service will be here on 

March 22nd at 11 a.m. Our prayers go out to his family 

and friends.  
 

 
 

Volunteers for March 2, 2024 
Children’s Church – Gail Littlefield and Shelly Williams 

Nursery – Kasey Hall and Dorothy Wiggin 
 

 

Attitudes by Charles Swindoll 
 

 
The longer I live, the more I realize the impact of attitude on 
life. Attitude is more important than facts. It is more important 
than the past, than education, than money, than circumstances, 
than failures, than successes, than what other people think or 
say or do. It is more important than appearance, giftedness or 
skill. It will make or break a company… a church… a home. The 
remarkable thing is we have a choice every day regarding the 
attitude we will embrace for that day. We cannot change the 
fact that people will act a certain way. We cannot change the 
inevitable. The only thing we can do is play on the one string we 
have, and that is our attitude. 
 

I am convinced that life is 10% of what happens to me and 90% 
how I react to it. And so it is with you:… we are in charge of our 
attitudes.  

 
 

 

Operation Christmas Child    
Shoe boxes are filled with small gifts, 
sent to Samaritans Purse, the message 
of Salvation in the child’s own language 
is added, then the boxes are delivered 
throughout the world to children in 
need. In many areas a weekly Bible 
study is then offered. 

 

Each year people in True donate their own boxes or send in 
items, and volunteers here at church assemble many boxes!  
Start looking for sales now!  If you see any of the items listed 
below, collect a bunch of them!  Later this year we will have a 
collection box in the foyer. For more information go to 
samaritanspurse.org 
 

Include in boxes: toys, personal toiletry items, washcloths, 
crayons, pencils, paper, socks and such.  Add a “Wow” item! 
Something like a doll, beading kit, ball or other spectacular 
item. No war toys, candy or toothpaste. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

True Memorial Baptist Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Richard Lamirande 
21 Ten Rod Road, Rochester, NH 03866   

truememorial.org        (603) 332-3131 

In February, we will focus on wash cloths, 

hairbrushes/combs and Slinkys! 

 


